
        

 

 

Transgender day of Remembrance happens every November 20th and began in 1999; sparked by transgender 

advocate, Gwendolyn Ann Smith, as a vigil to honour the memory of Rita Hester, a transgender woman who was killed in 

1998. 

 

Transgender Canadians are more likely to report they’ve experienced violence since age 15 and are also more likely to 

experience inappropriate behaviours in public, online, school and at work than non-transgender Canadians. 

 

The RBC has thoughtfully coloured and placed candles around the school to commemorate the lives that were taken for 

being their truest self. 

 

Garden Club is cancelled today.  We will meet next week. 
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